
                                                                                                                                                                               April 2022 

Meet the Team  

 
Fiona Bryan  

Business Centre Manager  
 

Sian Warner  
Marketing Assistant / Customer      

Service Representative 
 

Kathrine-Anne Douglas  
Meeting Room Coordinator /    

Customer Service  
Representative 

 
Lucy Kent  

Customer Service Representative  
 

David Taylor  
Estates Manager 

 
Bob Sampson  

Head of IT  

 

We would like to give a huge welcome to our newest clients on 

Level 2 Excellent Healthcare Services needing the office space 

to expand their business.  

And also a huge welcome to our Virtual Office Berks and Bucks        

Finance! This option is perfect for businesses who do not       

required a physical address but would like a prestige business 

address.  

Building clean 

We would like to say a huge thank 

you to Ryemead Commercial Group 

for completing the final touches to 

the centre. 

With the renovation now being com-

pleted after 9 months the building has 

been given the fresh new look the 

centre needs ready to welcome any 

client or visitor.  

We would to give a big congratulations to Fiona for celebrating a 

big milestone of 10 years here at Regal Court on the 2nd April!  

10 years of supporting business in slough, in which without Fiona 

some may have not developed to the point they are at today! It is 

a huge accomplishment in which we are all proud of!  



 

 

 

@regalcourtbusinesscentre 

@regal_court 

Regal Court Business Centre 

@regalcourtbusinesscentre 

Reception  

If you are entering or exiting the building out of  

reception hours please do not let in anyone you 

don’t know into the building.  

Additionally please do not accept any post or       

parcels on behalf of the building as they may not 

actually be a client to the centre.  

 

Out of hours line: 01753 910 909 

If you have any questions or queries please let us know. 

Car Park 

With the main car park shutter currently out of 
operation basement shutter is still operational! 

This shutter is closed each evening at 5:30pm and 
re-opened by 8:30am each morning. If you are 

parked in the basement after 5:30pm you will be 
able to leave by driving up to the shutter and this 

will automatically open.  

These policies are in place for the safety of all our clients and 

the centre. 

Pizza party 

We would like to thank you all who attended the pizza party last month we 

hope you enjoyed the ping pong, music and especially the pizza!  

It was great to show our appreciation to you all and your patience      

throughout last year whilst the renovation took place throughout the centre! 

 

New drinking station 

Have you seen our new     

drinking station here at       

reception?  

If you’re looking for a           

refreshing cold beverage come 

and check out the new        

flavours for this week!  

 

New car park shutter 

 As some of you might be aware due to 

the high winds of storm Eunice our car 

park shutter was broken.  

But thanks to Ronby Security they fixed 

this shutter with no problem creating a 

safe and secure environment for all of 

our parking clients to use. 

 

                                                  Easter Egg hunt 

We are excited to announce 

that we will be holding an 

Easter Egg Hunt on Thursday 

14th April! 

There will be 2 rounds so 

make sure you're available to 

see if you can find the Easter 

Eggs around the centre!  


